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The concert in London will be broadcast by
the BBC in its series of "Henry Wood Promenade
Concerts" known worldwide as "The Proms". The
Symphony's stops in Denmark, Finland and Sweden
represent the first appearance of a major Canadian
cultural organization in the Nordic countries.

The grant by the Department of the External
Affairs to the Toronto Symphony is being made under the
International Arts Promotion Program. This program
supports the exposure internationally of Canadian
cultural events of high calibre. The tour is also
supported by the Ontario Ministry of Citizenship and
Culture and the Symphony has also successfully obtained
significant sponsorship from the private sector.

The Minister takes great pleasure in
congratulating the Symphony for the world-class
reputation it has obtained under the gifted leadership
of its Music Director, Andrew Davis.
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For more information please contact:
Arts Promotion Division
Tel.: (613) 995-0674




